
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: RWE/GHR 
 
 
3 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
The PE department have arranged a fabulous opportunity to learn from the best players in 
the world of Badminton with a trip to the Birmingham All England Badminton competition.  
 
There are 30 places available on this trip which is taking place on March 13th, 2024.  We will 
be leaving STWA at around 9am to arrive in Birmingham for the start of the competition, and 
we should arrive back at the academy for around 4.30pm. 
 
The cost of this trip is £40.00 including coach travel and will be payable by instalments on 
ParentPay once a student has confirmed their place. Places will be given on a first come, first 
served basis and the total of £40 is due by 31st January. 
 
If your child would like a place on this trip, please complete the form on this link 
https://forms.office.com/e/BP9tWNXJ7J  
 
If you are unable to complete the form online, please contact Mr. Webb in the first instance 
to indicate your interest in attending this trip. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr. R. Webb 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/BP9tWNXJ7J

